Champlain Parkway Reschedule Project Abutter Meeting

The Champlain Parkway Project has begun construction activities along Lakeside Avenue & Pine Street.

Crews will be completing utility work and the full reconstruction of the roadway along Lakeside Avenue
between Pine Street and the railroad tracks and at its intersection with Pine Street. This work will be
completed under single-lane closures along Lakeside Avenue and Pine Street and the full closure of
Lakeside Avenue west of Pine Street, with the potential for full closures of the intersection at night.

Starting early August, crews will begin rehabilitating Pine Street between just south of Lakeside Avenue
and Kilburn Street. This work will be completed under single-lane closures and traffic shifts.

Two lanes will be maintained along Pine Street during peak hours (6:30-9:30 am & 2:30-6:30 pm).

The DPW invites you, as a project abutter, to attend a hybrid meeting to learn more about the project,
construction activities, potential impacts, and the project schedule. Members of the project team will be
available to answer questions and address your concerns. The meeting will be held on Thursday, July 27,
from 6-8 p.m. in the front conference room at the DPW Building located at 645 Pine Street or online
via Zoom. Please contact the project team for Zoom information.

For more information about the project please visit the project website www.champlainparkway.com or
contact the project team via the project hotline, 802-496-8956 or by email:
info@champlainparkway.com.
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